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President 

 

 

Yvette Bonavita, Former VP  

My family and I joined the Oakridge neighborhood in June 2012 and love the 
neighborhood and wonderful neighbors we've met here! We have two kids, 
one in college who will be a junior this school year and the other will be 
graduating from high school and headed to college in the Fall.  Lastly, we have 
our Australian shepherd, Lulu, who likes to greet neighbors in the alley and 
partake of treats! My husband, Shaun, and I love to play pickleball together 
and you'll sometimes catch us playing at the outdoor courts at the Duck Creek 
Golf Club or at Holford Park. We are trying to get to the golf range more often 
this year and play at least 9 holes once a month since our golf game has 
become a bit rusty. Looking forward to serving the neighborhood and meeting 
new neighbors along the way!  

Contact:  214-734-2186; bonavita.yvette@gmail.com 

Vice President Megan Vernon 
My husband and I have lived in Oakridge for 7 years. Our growing family now 
includes twin 3-1/2-year-olds (Avery and Connor) who keep us on our toes. 
When not at home, I work part-time as a Cardiothoracic Nurse Practitioner. My 
favorite hobby is reading, so last year we put up a “Little Free Library” to share 
the joy of reading with others - we hope you stop by! I am excited to join the 
board and look forward to what we can accomplish in the year to come. 

Contact:   806-281-7474; meglaing88@gmail.com 

Secretary Vickie Litton, Former President  
My husband, Lee, and I moved to a rental property in Oakridge in 1997. Our 
landlord had been a resident of Oakridge for many years. We felt that it was 
important to be a member of the ONA even though we did not own the home. 
Once we became homeowners, we felt that it was a priority to continue our 
annual membership. In 2020, I retired from my corporate paralegal position 
then had an opportunity to work as an Independent Consultant for a large 
hospitality management company ending January 2023. I served as the ONA as 
President, Vice President and on the Nominating Committee and holiday 
decorating committee. I continue to serve as Co-Director with my husband, 
Lee, for Oakridge Crime and Safety. Lee and I have been married for thirty-
three years, have two daughters and six grandchildren. Both of us grew up in 
Garland. We love Oakridge and our neighbors and are thankful that our Lord 
led us here.    

Contact:  972-762-2805; vickie.litton@outlook.com 

mailto:bonavita.yvette@gmail.com
mailto:meglaing88@gmail.com
mailto:vickie.litton@outlook.com


 
 2025-2026 ONA Nominees 

 

 

 

  

Treasurer 

 

Sarah Freeman, Incumbent  
My husband Ross and I have lived in Oakridge for 10 years. I am a CPA and Tax 
Partner with Carr, Riggs & Ingram in Dallas. We have two cocker spaniels, 
Gracie and Tanner.  I am an avid Dallas Stars fan and season ticket holder. I 
look forward to serving the Oakridge neighborhood as treasurer. 

Contact:  214-927-1148; sarahfreeman1@att.net 

District 1 

 

Emma Stevens 

I moved to Oakridge 2 years ago. I love it here. Everyone has been very 
welcoming. I enjoy spending time with my grandbabies, hiking, wildlife, walking 
my dog, and almost anything outside. I look forward to supporting the ONA by 
volunteering. 

Contact:  214-477-3159; emma23stevens@gmail.com 

 

District 3 

 

Jackie Reynolds, Former Events  
I have been a longtime resident of Oakridge since 1988. I’ve been on the Board 
as Events Director for 5 years. Covid was tough, but we started with neighbors 
walking around the neighborhood, talking to people sitting outside, as well as a 
food drive. Prior to that I worked on the Environmental Committee. My 
hobbies are travel, stained glass, the gym, and volunteering.       

Contact: 469-649-5799; jackiesr@twc.com 

District 5 

  

Kendra Herod 

I’ve lived in the Oakridge community for about a year with my beautiful family. 
I married my best friend, and we have three of the coolest kids you’ll ever 
meet! I also like long walks on the beach!  

Contact: 469-657-2383; mrsherod@yahoo.com 

mailto:sarahfreeman1@att.net
mailto:emma23stevens@gmail.com
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District 6 

 

Mike Devanney 
 

My wife Ana and I along with our daughter Julia have been in Oakridge since 
2017. I am returning as District Director having previously served for District 7 
and worked with the ONA as environmental for the Richland entrance. I hope 
to improve the beauty, safety and communication between neighbors and the 
neighborhood association. We enjoy the quiet, safety, and charm of the 
neighborhood. When not working full-time jobs, we enjoy gardening, planting 
new flowers in the spring and taking neighborhood walks in the evening after 
dinner & before our daily ice cream treat. 

Contact:  314-440-4350;  mjdcowboys@msn.com 

District 7 
 

Joetta Harris, Incumbent  

When I purchased my home in September 1989, I was the youngest 
homeowner in the neighborhood. Our family was fortunate to have enjoyed 
the glory days of the former Oakridge Country club and had our 
wedding/reception there in June 1996. I'm a proud Mother and Grandmother 
of very high achievers. Professionally I've been a licensed Insurance Agent for 
decades but primarily run our family-owned Manufacturer's Rep business. 
Oakridge has long been a community of great neighbors. I have been on the 
ONA Board since 2020. This location allows all of us to enjoy proximity to major 
conveniences.   

Contact:  469-955-1513; joetta_harris@yahoo.com 

Events  

 

Jillian Henderson 
Originally from East Texas, I've found my heart in Oakridge for the past two 
years. The warmth of this neighborhood and the incredible friendships I've 
built here are truly special. Professionally, I work remotely in legal marketing 
and lead generation, and I'm also a licensed real estate agent with Keller 
Williams Central 75. My passion extends to animal welfare, as the founder of a 
501c3 animal rescue since 2013. Additionally, I love bringing festive cheer to 
homes and businesses with my seasonal decorating. In my downtime, you'll 
find me enjoying time with my pups, poolside gatherings, and fun game nights 
with loved ones. With a history of serving on various boards, I'm eager to 
contribute to the ONA and help our community thrive. 

Contact:  903-312-2125; jilliankelli@gmail.com 
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Social Media 

 

Katie Fleming 
I am the Art Director for Tri Delta, bringing creativity and strategic vision to the 
organization’s visual storytelling. Originally from Indiana, I am a proud Hoosier 
who has called Texas home for the past nine years. I live in Oakridge with my 
husband, Jared, and our energetic 4-year-old son, Daxton. As a family, we love 
to travel and enjoy all things sports. Living in Oakridge has been a true blessing, 
offering a sense of community and belonging that we deeply cherish. 

Contact:   903-918-6275; kfleming@trideltaeo.org 
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